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east alabama medical center

LETTER OF APPROVAL
Institutional Review Board

TO: Courtney E. Gamston
Principal Investigator

FROM: Michael J. Lisenby, M.D.
Chairperson, IRB

DATE: October 13, 2021

The research projeét submitted for Exemption Review and approval entitled, “Evaluation of

Provider Perceptions of a Pharmacist-led Interprofessional Transitions of Care Program”, was
reviewed and approved with the following stipulations:

A. Investigators acknowledge and accept their responsibility for protecting the rights and
welfare of human research subjects and for complying with all applicable thereof.

B. Investigators must report promptly to the IRB:

(1)  Any proposed changes in IRB approved research and acknowledge such research
may not be initiated without IRB review and approval except where necessary  to
eliminate apparent immediate hazards to the human subjects.

) Any unanticipated problems involving risks to human subjects or others.

3) Any instance of serious or unexpected adverse events arising during the research,

C. . The above titled project is approved October 13, 2021 through October 12, 2022.
If the project is to continue beyond the ending date of approval, application for renewal
must be made as of August 12, 2022 to be further approved by the IRB.

D. Approval is contingent upon modifications, if any, of the protocol or consent form and
approved documentation of such modifications.
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Please acknowledge your agreement to abide by these stipulations by your 51gnaturc, keep a copy
and return the original to the IRB office.
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